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21 August 2020 
 
Mr Andrew Lea 
Director, State Emergency Service 
By email: ses@ses.tas.gov.au   
  

Mr Brett Steers & Ms Dianne Hayward-Steers 
By email: brett@yfcc.com.au   
 
Mr Chris Benson 
Biofarms Tasmania 
By email: cbenson@biofarms.com.au   
 
Mr Eckhard & Ms Annette Kalka  
by email: kalkafamily@bigpond.com 
 

Dear Representors 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme 
Central Coast Draft Local Provisions Schedule 

 
I refer to hearings held in relation to the Central Coast draft Local Provisions Schedule.   
 
I write to advise that further advice has been provided by Craig Ludlow of Entura confirming that 
the flood inundation mapping prepared by Entura along the Forth River upstream of Forth was not 
intended for flood planning purposes.  A copy of the submission is available at: 
https://iplan.tas.gov.au/Pages/XC.Track.Assessment/SearchAssessment.aspx?id=829.   
 
You are being advised of the submission as it may relate to matters raised in your representation.  
The Commission invites you to provide a written response to the submission.  If you wish to make 
a written submission, it should be made by close of business 31 August 2020 by email to 
tpc@planning.tas.gov.au. 
 
If you require further information please contact Johanna Edwards, Planning Adviser, on  
03 6165 6811. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Ramsay 
Delegate (Chair) 

https://iplan.tas.gov.au/Pages/XC.Track.Assessment/SearchAssessment.aspx?id=829

